

### David, Florence

## Pray for the Wade Family

Church Planting Missionaries Through the Printed Page!

# The Missionary's Most Vital Tool!

Serving with Macedonia since 1978

Bible Study Materials † Church Planting Materials

January - March 2023

Dear Pastor and Friends,

As we begin this new year, I'm reminded of what God has already done for us. We are also excited as we plan ahead to meet the challenges of 2023 that our Lord has given us.

We trust that each of you had a wonderful Christmas and New Year. We want to thank you for each Christmas card and gift that was sent. As missionaries, we just can't thank you enough for all that you have done for us especially the prayers that you prayed on our behalf. Let me say that your prayers have been answered in that God has blessed us and supplied the needs in the ministry.

Let me share with you how God has used your prayers and financial help.

1<sup>st</sup> - We have been able to find paper and order what we need to keep up with the demands.

2<sup>nd</sup>- The cost of paper has doubled but God has supplied the funds needed.

3<sup>rd</sup> – Most importantly, are the stories we hear about how the tracts are used. For example, a man named Richard West and his wife and her friend Nola who have distributed 389,000 of our tracts plus John and Romans from Bearing Precious Seed along with other tracts, door to door since April 2020. This is a total of 1,167,000 pieces of literature in the city of Chicago and also in Wisconsin. He shared with me how that God has protected them even in places that weren't too safe in. Their goal is to knock on every door in the city.

We thank our Lord for churches, missionaries and men and women who sacrifice so much to get the gospel out.

I want to encourage you, if you haven't yet, please go to www.mgpi.org and see the video of the work we are doing. As God gives us strength, we plan to continue the work of gospel tract publishing. Please pray for open doors, open hands, and open hearts as we continue to do what our Lord has called us to do.

The print shop was closed the day after Christmas. We were getting together for our family Christmas dinner. I went by the shop to check on things and heard water running and saw that the freezing wind had frozen a pipe of the water heater in the attic and caused a flood in the print shop. Thankfully



the main damage was to the room right under the water heater. There was a sink right under where much of the water went. All of our paper and preprinted tracts were on pallets, and were saved from damage.

Jason Hamby jumped right in and helped us get the damage fixed. He was able to move our water heater down from the attic and reroute the pipes so that that will never be a problem again.

Again, we want to thank you for allowing us to partner with you in carrying out the Great Commission that our Lord has entrusted His church with.

Our family is doing well and our three children have blessed us with 8 grandchildren.

In Christ's Service,

Daid + Florence Woode

David and Florence Wade

#### **Our Goals:**

- Reaching the lost through printing.
- Discipling through God's Word.
- Assisting the missionary in Church planting.
- Assisting local churches in evangelism.

#### Sent Out From:

Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Road

Buford, GA 30518 Tim Campbell, Pastor (770) 945-5451

### Sent Through:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519

Braselton, GA 30517 (706) 654 - 2818 Print shop (706) 654 -1548

